## Elsen, Nikki

From:

Elsen, Nikki

Sent:

Monday, February 5, 2018 11:17 AM

To:

'maria@eatapothik.com'

Subject:

Appeal of HPC Decision

## Good morning Maria,

This email is confirmation of your appeal of the Heritage Preservation Commission decision denying of the Certificate of Appropriateness for the building located at 308 Main Street.

The appeal is scheduled for public hearing before the Common Council on Thursday, February 8, 2018. The meeting is at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers on 1<sup>st</sup> Floor of City Hall.

The agenda will be published Wednesday afternoon and can be found on the City's Legislation Information Center. <a href="http://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx">http://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx</a>

## Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk City of La Crosse (Population 52,326) 400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601 608-789-7555 phone www.cityoflacrosse.org



Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.